
                                         Junior College                      29-8-2024 
Student Notice No.18  

 

 

ORIENTATION FOR FYJC  
 

 

Dear Students & Parents/Guardian, 

   

       To help you know St Andrew's College better and brief you about the rules, exam pattern, 

discipline and other issues we will be conducting an Orientation Session on Saturday, 31 August 

2024 at 1 pm sharp. 
 

It is compulsory for all students of XI std. (Arts, Science and Commerce) to attend the Orientation 

Session along with one Parent/ Guardian.  

The Classroom in which you shall be seated for the Orientation will be displayed on the Notice 

Board outside the Chapel. 

 

Thank you,  
 

 

Dr. (Ms.) M. B. Fernandes 

           Principal 

 
  

         A.P 29.8.24 

 

 


